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Question 17:  We understand we should only list personnel and their hourly rates for the two 
tables: initial standing offer period through 2020, and for the option period of 
2021. Does this mean we should not provide estimates of total number of hours 
and an associated total project price? 

Answer 17: Offerors are not required to provide project estimates. Offerors should only 
provide the hourly rates for their proposed resources. 

  

Question 18:  For the technical offer, do we need to provide tables of personnel project 
experience and education/expertise for the points-based rating system? Or can we 
submit the technical offer in traditional C-CORE proposal format with personnel 
CVs attached? 

Answer 18:  Bids which meet all the mandatory technical criteria will be evaluated and scored 
as specified in the Point-Rated Technical Criteria. Bidders must obtain a minimum 
pass mark of 60% in order to be considered responsive. Bidders should include the 
tables provided in the solicitation documents. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


